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** Media: Please Post/Announce ** 
 
 
Port of The Dalles Board of Commissioners will be holding a Work Session to receive the Port’s Strategic Business Plan Update 2nd Draft on 
Wednesday, August 30, 2023, at 5:30 p.m., at the Port Administrative Office, 3636 Klindt Drive, The Dalles, Oregon. After the Work Session, 
members of the Commission and Staff may dine together at the Bargeway Pub in The Dalles. 
 
 
 
The main topic that will be addressed in this Work Session is: 
 

 Strategic Business Plan Update 2nd Draft presented by Points Consulting 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Port of The Dalles Board of Commission Meetings are accessible to persons with a disability. If you require an accommodation under the 
American with Disabilities Act (ADA), kindly call +1(541)298-4148 or send an email to admin@portofthedalles.com at least 48 hours prior to 
the meeting. 
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